
13th September - Rosie’s hair 

 

Our Resident Rosie informed us that she used to have Pink hair when she lived at Home, and 

very much enjoyed going to the hairdressers. At the Willows are Fortunate to have our own 

Professional Hairdresser, so once we knew this information we knew exactly who to speak to 

about creating Rosie’s favourite look.  

 

Rosie has complex health problems. Her mobility is limited. When she first came to us, she 

spent most of the day in her bed due to her health impacting her mental health. However, our 

hairdresser, Beth, can provide her services, and work around our residents’ limitations. 

 

Once Rosie was 100% certain she wanted to have her hair dyed pink. We worked out all the 

logistics, and with a great deal of the assistance from our care team, Rosie had her hair dyed 

and styled as she wanted, and to the style that made her feel like her old self, and more 

importantly ‘happy’ 

 

She was very pleased with the results. Rosie has received many compliments both from 

residents and staff members. That hair change has helped lift her mood and remind her of life 

prior to being poorly. She enjoys matching her outfits with her hair colour at every 

opportunity, when getting dressed for the day. All the pictures were taken and posted to her 

family.  

 
                                                                   


